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July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 4-6 MONDAY BREAKFAST GYMNASTICS CLUB – AUTUMN TERM 2023 

 

Thank you for requesting a space for your child to take part in the Year 4-6 Monday Breakfast 

Gymnastics Club.  

 

During the breakfast gymnastics club, run by Elizabeth Rogan, the children will learn their floor skills, 

forward backward rolls, bridges, cartwheels and handstands then we look at transferring the skills 

to the vault and beam using the boxes and benches. 

 

Sessions will be held in the main school hall and will start promptly at 8.00am and run through to 

8.40am.  Children will train in bare feet. Children can enter the main hall through the side gate. 

 

Sessions will begin from Monday 25th September through to 4th December (excluding October half 

term and Bank Holidays), at a cost of £75 made payable to Mrs E J Rogan.  Please ensure your 

payment is made within the next 48hrs to confirm your child’s/children’s space for this club. Please 

note your ‘child’s name’ with ‘Hawthorns’ as reference. 

 

PAYMENT DETAILS: - 

Account Name:   Mrs Elizabeth Rogan 

Account Number:   40933902 

Sort Code:   20-71-03 
 

In the event that a session has to be cancelled due to an external factor or other unforeseen 

circumstances which cannot be covered, where possible the session will be rescheduled, however 

this may not always be feasible. Refunds will not be guaranteed and any queries will need to be taken 

up with the Club provider directly. 

 

As with all clubs this term, we are advising parents that if the child has changed their mind or is not 

enjoying the experience and does not wish to continue then please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Raha Razeghi 

 

 

 

  


